
 

 
HUMAN RESOURCES UPDATE 4/15/20 
 

Good morning everyone, 
 
I hope this email finds everyone healthy. COFCCA, an organization that we belong to 
that supports child welfare agencies, has put together a weekly informal support group 
for anyone who has or is recovering from COVID-19. If you’d like to participate, please 
see the timing and call in # below.   
 
Donna 

 

  

 

   

 

Hi Everyone. Sorry for the additional email, but we've been asked to clarify a 
few things: 

These calls will take place every Friday morning at 10:00am.   

They are meant to be informal discussions/conversations - no medical 
professional leading the group or offering advice, no official business conducted.  

The duration will depend on participants themselves. 

Hope this clears things up.  

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Many of you have staff/will have staff who have COVID-19. This is a unique situation that 

is scary, unknown and physically/emotionally isolating. 

Going forward on Fridays, starting April 17, there will be a half hour call/support group 

for staff with or recovering from COVID-19. This group will be led by Lisa, who is 

recovering herself from COVID-19. Staff can join for as many weeks as they would like, 

no commitment of any kind. All staff/all job titles with/recovering from COVID-19 are 

invited. 

Please share this with all of your staff. The call in number is 646 889 2259. 

Any questions, please reach out to Lisa: lgitelson@cofcca.org. 

Stay healthy and strong together! 
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